

Brian Burke <burkebj@appstate.edu>

Important information about COVID safety protocols

Appalachian State University <ucinfo@appstate.edu>

To: group-asustudents-all@appstate.edu Cc: group-asufaculty-staff@appstate.edu

Mon, Jan 10, 2022 at 2:07 PM



Dear Students.

It has come to our attention that some faculty might be sharing misinformation about university COVID safety protocols, procedures and decision-making that are inaccurate and potentially harmful.

Please be aware that the definitive source for COVID safety protocols is the university's COVID website. Last week, you received four official university email messages that detailed COVID safety protocols for the Spring semester. Moving forward, each week during the spring semester, you can expect two messages a week — one from Chancellor Everts and one from her COVID operations team — sharing the latest COVID information and safety protocols. These messages are typically sent on Fridays, and are always posted to the "latest updates" page of the university's COVID website.

Please be sure you are checking the university's COVID website for accurate, up to date information about the university's COVID safety protocols, what to do if you test positive, and other important information.

If you have specific questions about COVID safety information you are hearing from your faculty, you may reach out to us, your Deans, or to our Emergency Management team at safety@appstate.edu.

Thank you,

- Dr. Michael Madritch, Interim Dean, College of Arts & Sciences
- Dr. Sandra Vannoy, Dean, Walker College of Business
- Dr. Melba Spooner, Dean, Reich College of Education
- Dr. Shannon Campbell, Dean, College of Fine & Applied Arts
- Dr. Marie Hoepfl, Interim Dean, Williams School of Graduate Studies
- Dr. Marie Huff, Dean, Beaver College of Health Sciences
- Dr. James Douthit, Dean, Hayes School of Music

Appalachian State University

Box 32001, Boone, North Carolina 28608

1 of 1